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Hoover Committee Room
City Hall, 610 Main Street

Waltham, Massachusetts
Clerk Vizard called them meeting to order at 9:51 pm. Councillor Darcy nominated Councillor Logan as Chair.  There were no other nominations or objections.  Councillor Logan was elected Chair by unanimous consent.
Councillor Harris moved approval of the minutes from 11/18/2019. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Updating Waltham’s Biosafety Committee Resolution
Councillor Harris moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 

Fuel Storage Permit Resolution
Councillor Randy LeBlanc moved to take the matter from the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote. Deputy Fire Chief Grant presented information to the Committee on when the state requires licenses to be issued and when the City Ordinance requires licenses.  Deputy Chief Grant recommended aligning the City regulations with the state regulations.  Councillors Harris and Randy LeBlanc asked questions about the process. Councillor Logan reviewed the ordinance that was passed in 2012 and said that certain items were exempted and the committee could consider a targeted expansion of exemptions. Councillor Randy LeBlanc and Councillor Logan discussed possible exemptions. Councillor Randy LeBlanc moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Paving Resolution and 17-25 Draft Ordinance Amendment
Councillor Randy LeBlanc and Harris discussed the matter.  Attorney Azadi said if the Council wanted to have a pilot they could pass an ordinance that would sunset and revert back to the prior language.   Councillor Darcy moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 

Councillor Darcy moved to authorize the Clerk under the supervision of the Chairman to release the Law Department opinions regarding the special permits, at Russell Street and Williams Street to the petitioners when they come in and to redact any sections that need redacting.  The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Councillor Darcy moved to adjourn at 11:08 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 
Respectfully submitted,

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk
Waltham City Council
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